
CHURCH OF CHRIST WORLDWIDE INC. 
        75 Mendoza St., Brgy. Paltok Quezon City, 1105 

 
 
 
12 June 2025 
 
Dear Breathren, 
 

Starting June 21, 2025, and happening every Saturday morning, PRO-LIGHT, the young 

professionals ministry of Church of Christ Worldwide – Quezon City (CCWI-QC), will be 

hosting “LIBRENG KAPE’T PANDASAL” — a weekly outreach at 75 Mendoza St., Brgy. 

Paltok, Quezon City. 

This initiative offers free coffee and heartfelt prayer to anyone in the community. More than 

just breakfast, it’s a chance to share the Word of God and show His love through simple, 

genuine connection. 

Why We Need Your Help: 

To sustain this weekly ministry, we are seeking partners who can support us through: 

• Cash donations (any amount is appreciated!) 

• In-kind contributions (coffee, pandesal, disposable cups) 

• Volunteers and manpower 

• Spreading the word about the event and sponsorship opportunities 

 For monetary support, you may send through GCash: 

Richard Lapitan(Treasurer) – 0928-0835-936 

We believe small acts of kindness can open hearts to the Gospel. With your support, we can 

continue bringing light, prayer, and the message of Jesus to our community every week. 

Thank you for considering being a part of this mission. 

 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Jelly Ann Ubac 
PRO-LIGHT President        
         


